
The Lynn Township Board held its regular meeting on September 9, 2020.  Present were officers’ Kalbfleisch, Ferrett, 

Miller, Drain and Kendzierski.  Residents present was Kay Cumbow, and April Jedrzejczak.  Guest present was 

Heather Stewart. 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kalbfleisch at 7:00 p.m. 

 

1. Motion by Drain 2nd by Ferrett to adopt agenda as amended All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

2. Kaye Cumbow wanted to say she did not contact the state for Lynn Township, she just inquired if the grant was 

still available. 

3. Motion by Miller 2nd by Drain to approve minutes of August 12, 2020 as presented.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Treasurer submitted Financial Report 

King and King reported on 2019-2020 audit – township is in good financial standing. 

Unfinished Business. 

4. Tannerite Ordinance – add penalty of municipal civil infraction with a penalty of $500 per occurrence. 

5. Motion by Miller, 2nd by Drain to send prospered ordinance to township lawyer.  All ayes, Motion Carried. 

      New Business. 

6. SCC MTA meeting – Gary will try to attend 

7. Motion by Drain, 2nd by Kendzierski to approve insurance application for 2020-2021.  All Ayes, Motion 

Carried. 

8. Motion by Kalbfleisch, 2nd by Ferrett to move November meeting to 11/10/20 due to Veteran’s Day.  All Ayes, 

Motion Carried. 

9. South Branch of Mill Creek Drain Meeting – they are going to be doing maintenance on the drain. 

10. Motion by Ferrett, 2nd by Drain pay bills, check #10203 - 10226.  All Ayes, Motion Carried 

11. Motion by Kendzierski, 2nd by Drain to adjourn.  All Ayes, Motion Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:59 p.m. by Supervisor Kalbfleisch. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Annette Ferrett 

Clerk 

 

 

 

 


